
 

 

 

To our Valued Customers 

 

John L. Armitage would like to thank you for your continued business throughout these difficult times. 

Over the past three weeks our production employees have been working extra hours and ramping up 

our production efforts to enable us to produce added finished product inventory.  We are in position to 

supply our customer base with all their coating needs.  We are staggering our production employee 

shifts thus facilitating the social distancing our governing bodies are suggesting. 

We foresee no interruptions with our suppliers or manufacturing process.  It should be business as usual 

going forward for as far as we can see. 

Our truck drivers continue to deliver our products on our trucks as best as the conditions permit.  They 

are also practicing social distancing while interacting with our customers.   

Thank you again for your patience during these difficult and trying times.  Working together will get us 

through this safer and faster than otherwise expected. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Art Nonemaker 

National Sales Manager 

 

 

 

 


